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Heller Welcomes VFW National 

Convention to Reno
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement welcoming the 113th Veterans of Foreign Wars National Convention to Reno. 
“I am honored that the VFW chose Reno to host their national convention this year. This national group of veterans has been a constant influence furthering the voice of all of our nation’s heroes. I am humbled by VFW’s loyalty to the brave men and women in our Armed Forces who fought to preserve freedom for our great country. Our veterans are without a doubt heroes and truly deserve nothing but the best. I am grateful for the VFW’s continued support for our veterans and welcome them to the City of Reno,” said Senator Heller.
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